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Important Updates for Licensed Mental Health Counselor and 

Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist Services  

Enrollment with NYS Medicaid Programs Required  
 

 

To keep our valued care delivery partners up to date, MVP Health Care® (MVP) is 

notifying you that effective April 1, 2023, NYS DOH is allowing care and services 

provided by Licensed Mental Health Counselors (LMHCs) and Licensed Marriage and 

Family Therapists (LMFTs) in private practice settings under the Medicaid Managed Care 

(MMC) program. These health care professionals must enroll in the NYS Medicaid 

Program and register with the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) to be 

eligible for reimbursement for services provided to MVP Government Programs (MMC, 

Child Health Plus, and HARP) Members.  

LMHCs and LMFTs who do not have an MMIS number before the deadline will be 

ineligible to participate in MVP’s Government Programs lines of business.  

To avoid billing and service interruptions, please visit 

emedny.org/info/ProviderEnrollment/index.aspx for instructions on how to submit 

an enrollment application to eMedNY.     

If you have questions, please reach out to your MVP Behavioral Health Professional 

Relations Representative.  

Thank you for your prompt attention in addressing this issue. MVP looks forward to our 

continued partnership in serving our Members. 

 

 

 

 

 


